
     

 
 

 
 
 

LUKE 1:17 – “To turn the hearts of the fathers to the children, and the disobedient to the wisdom of the just;  
to make ready a people prepared for the Lord.” 

 

The Word of God is the means to abiding in Christ 
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27 April 2019 
 
Dear VLCS Parents, 
Greetings to you in the precious name of our Lord and Saviour Jesus Christ.   Thank you for completing the 
recent Parent’s survey and giving us your appreciation and affirmation along with some feedback or concerns. 
We have an addendum to this letter, listing some common concerns and addressing them accordingly. 
 
Activities for the months of May/June 
Labour Day Holiday: Wednesday, 1 May 
Vesak Day Public Holiday: Sunday, 19 May 
Monday, 20 May, will be a school holiday in-lieu. Students will return to school on Tuesday, 21 May. 
2019 International Student Convention (ISC), Missouri University, Warrensburg, USA: 25-30 May 
15 students, 3 staff and a parent will be leaving for Warrensburg, Missouri, on 23 May and returning on 3 
June. The Lord bless them with safe travel, divine health and lead them to triumph in all their events. We 
believe they will have a life-changing experience encountering God and meeting thousands of ACE students 
from around the globe.  
Last Day of Term: Friday, 31 May and School Holidays 1-30 June 
Students will celebrate end of semester at 12pm. During the holidays, please encourage students to continue 
their daily Bible reading, journaling, and Bible memory, as well as RSC preparations for their respective 
events. If you have not started a family altar for a time of prayer and devotion, please start one soon to 
strengthen family bonds and love for one another in the Lord. We encourage you to listen and watch this Bible 
teaching series by Andrew Wommack entitled ‘A Sure Foundation’ together with your child/children: 
https://www.youtube.com/playlist?list=PLOER0yhdOW6Dkg9uLX0TZ1pn02UJM85pl 
Administrators & Supervisors Training: Monday-Thursday, 24-27 June 
This 4-day training will be held from 8:30am to 5:00pm. in our school. This is open to all parents, educators, 
pastors, and graduating high school students. If you are interested to attend, please inform your respective 
class supervisors by 17 May. 
Staff Conference: Friday-Saturday, 28-29 June 
These 2 days are scheduled for Staff Planning Conference for the 2019/2020 academic year. 
New School Year 2019/2020 and Parents Conference (PC): Monday-Friday, 1-5 July 
The new academic year begins on Monday, 1 July, with student orientation on learning centre procedures, 
housekeeping, and reviewing of student handbook. 
PC with staff on your child’s progress for Semester 2 (2018/2019) will be scheduled from 1pm on 1-5 July.  
Students will be dismissed at 12.00pm this week.  Your PC schedule will be sent by mid-May.  
Financial Commitment for May & June and July & August 
Thank you for fulfilling your financial commitment for May & June school fees. For those who have yet to fulfil, 
please do so by Monday, 29 April. For IB and ATM transfers please send your transfer reference/receipt to 
frontdesk@victorylifechristianschool.com with student’s name indicated. Please note that school fees for July 
& August are due on 15 June. 
Bible Memory Passage for May: Romans 13:1-14 
 
Mrs Boey will be away in New Zealand 27 April to 2 June to welcome her 7th grandchild. The Lord bless her 
travel with joy and goodness. 
 
Blessings,  
Principals, Mrs Malna Valluvan and Mrs Lim Ho Mun 
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